
CENWP-ODJ 8/7/2023 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD  

 
SUBJECT: 23JDA30 STS Crane out of service 

 
On the afternoon of 2 August, the submersible traveling screen crane faulted out with an 
unknown electrical issue while lifting a screen out of main unit 3 for monthly STS inspections.  
Currently, the project has yet to complete inspections on main units 1,3 and 5.  The camera train, 
which normally is used for inspecting the sts screens, is awaiting parts to arrive and is currently 
out of service. It is expected to be repaired by the end of the month.  
 
Electricians are assessing the issue this morning and a timeline will be provided for a return to 
service date. 

 
 

A. Future and Preventative Measures – The STS crane will be replaced next June in 2024.   
 
 

Sincerely, 

Project Fisheries 


